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Honorable State Supreme Court Members,

I am writing in support of continuing and expanding the LLLT system of legal representation in the state of
Washington. When lawyers are unavailable or too costly for people to obtain services pertaining to legal matters that
affect them, LLLTs provide a effective alternative. I have a primary care person who is a Physician Assistant, and it
is working very well for me. If we can be creative with medical care in that way, surely we can be just as creative
with legal help. I not only favor continuing the LLLT system currently being used, but also expanding it into areas
such as elder care, health law, land owner/tenant issues, immigration, etc.

Thank you for listening.

Peace and wellness,
The Rev Dr Ellen Acton
300 N 130th St, Unit 1101
Seattle, WA 98133

Sent from my iPhone
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